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Cassel, Kenneth

From: Tara Duhy <tduhy@llw-law.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:01 PM

To: Cassel, Kenneth

Cc: Terry Lewis; Robert Diffenderfer

Subject: RE: July City Council Meeting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mr. Cassel – On behalf of Lewis, Longman & Walker, P.A., please accept this response to the Mayor’s request below. It is 
not appropriate for my firm to appear before your City Council to answer questions about or to discuss our existing 
representation of any of our clients.  

Sincerely, 

Tara W. Duhy | Executive Shareholder 
515 North Flagler Drive, Suite 1500 | West Palm Beach, Florida 33401 
tduhy@llw-law.com | 561.640.0820 
vCard | Website | Bio | join us online

The information contained in this transmission may be legally privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that you received this communication in error, and that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the message and all copies of it.

From: Cassel, Kenneth [mailto:ken.cassel@inframark.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 4:18 PM 
To: Tara Duhy <tduhy@llw-law.com> 
Subject: FW: July City Council Meeting 

Ms. Duhy, 
Please see the request from the mayor below and prepare a response for the July agenda. 
Thanks 

Ken Cassel, City Manager 
                   4001 Seminole Pratt Whitney Road 
                   Westlake, FL 33470 

                   O . 561.530.5880                     
                  Dir. 561.227.2272 
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Kcassel@westlakegov.com

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, most written communication, created to or received from local 
officials, and City employees regarding City business is considered public record and available to the public and media 
upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Your email communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. Under 
Florida law, email addresses are public records.  If you do not want your email address released in response to a public 
records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact the City by phone or in writing. 

              Managed by 

From: Roger Manning <roger@banyanprinting.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 1:52 PM 
To: Kenneth Cassel <KCassel@westlakegov.com> 
Subject: FW: July City Council Meeting 

I would also like you to present  how you serve your employer(Inframark), the city and SID without bias. 

From: Roger Manning  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 1:44 PM 
To: Kenneth Cassel <KCassel@westlakegov.com> 
Subject: July City Council Meeting 

Hi Ken, 

1. I have concern that the District Manager of Seminole Improvement District and the Developer (Minto) are 
represented by the same legal counsel Lewis Longman Walker. How does the firm serve both entities without 
bias? 

2. The second concern is that The District Manager for SID Ken Cassel is also the City Manager of Westlake and is 
employed by Inframark which serves SID and The City of Westlake. 

At our July city council meeting I would like on the agenda an explanation as to how these entities can work 
together without being biased. Please have Inframark, Lewis Longman Walker, and Minto make their own 
presentations for the council.  

Roger Manning 
Owner 
1937 10th Avenue North 
Lake Worth, FL 33461 
Tel: 561-586-6220   
Fax: 561-586-6422 
roger@banyanprinting.com
www.banyanprinting.com
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REVIEWS AND LIKES ARE IMPORTANT TO US.
PLEASE VISIT THE SITES BELOW: 

WARNING: This email originated outside of Inframark. Take caution when clicking on links and opening attachments.


